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Newsletter 
Friday 28th April 2023 

______________ 

Message from the Head 
 

 
 

Next Friday we look forward to celebrating the 
Coronation of King Charles III. It goes without 
saying that this is a historic event and one which 
the children will remember as they grow up.  
 
We will be celebrating in school on Friday with an 
afternoon tea party and traditional games. The 
whole school and share a picnic lunch in the 
playground before we enjoy an afternoon of 
games and fun activities.  
 
Our Class Dojo Champions from last half term will 
be treated like royalty and invited to enjoy tea at 
the Top Table! 
 
We invite all children to come to school dressed in 
red, white and blue to mark the occasion.  
 

 
 

 
Return of the Prime Warriors 

Mr Prime has previously run the very popular 
Prime Warriors Club at Newtown and we would 
like to start it again for the second half of the 
summer term.  
 
The training class would be one hour long, and 
consist of a warmup, military fitness, self-defence 
and a warm down. The club would be open to all 
Year 4,5 and 6 children – to a maximum of 20 - and 
would cost £5 per session.  
 
The after-school club would run every Thursday 
from 8th June to 13th July from 3:15pm to 4:15pm. 
A payment of £30 will be required before the 6-
week course starts.  
 
To ensure the club is viable, please express your 
interest with an email to 
admin@newtown.shropshire.sch.uk . Places will 
be allocated on a first come, first saved basis.   
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Attendance 
Owls Hawks Kestrels Ospreys Falcons School 

97% 94% 96% 94% 95% 95% 

Our school target for 2023 is 97%. 
 

Outside Achievements 
Annabelle C for winning her breaststroke race at 
her first swimming gala 
 
Alfred for his piano gold award 
 
Lucas has been awarded a trophy and medal for 
best player at training and end of season award 
 
Congratulations all!  
 

Class Dojo Update 
Individual Weekly Dojo Winners 

Owl – Edith, Arthur and Isla 
Hawk – Rene, Arthur and Henry 

Kestrel – Freddie, Harriet and Bonni 
Osprey – Kenzi, Lucas and Fred 
Falcon – Mylo, Casey and Ben 

 
Weekly House Totals 

Morgan - 231 
Clorley - 284 

Griffiths - 269 
Robinson - 297 

 
Shining Stars of the Week 

Wisdom 

Owl Class – Edith for loving learning and wanting 
to learn everything she can. 
 
Hawk Class – Arthur for engaging in the whole of 
the curriculum.  
 
Kestrel Class – Olivia for settling into Kestrel Class 
and Newtown School so beautifully.  
 
Osprey Class – Lucas for making good choices and 
fully engaging in his learning.  
 
Falcon Class – Aubrey for excellent problem-
solving skills in the lead up to SATs.  
 

Have a wonderful long weekend!  
Yours sincerely,  

Mr Ben Crompton. 

Summer Term Key Dates 
1st May Bank Holiday 
8th May Bank Holiday 
9th–12th May KS2 SATs Week 
15th–19th May KS1 SATs Week  
26th May Break up for half term 
5th June Return to school 
5th June Class Group Photos 
26th–28th June Arthog Y6 Residential 
30th June Prospective Parents Open Morning 
3rd July  Move Up Day 
4th July  Move Up Day 
5th – 7th July Bikeability for Year 6 
10th July Parents Open Evening 
20th July Leavers’ Service & Tea Party 
21st July End of Term Service – 9:30am 
21st July Break up for summer 
24th July PD Day 
25th July PD Day 
TBC   Sports Day 
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